
From: Jessica Vasquez <jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org>  
Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 9:57 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Donations Received 
 

 
Hello Steve,   
 
I hope you are well. On Friday, October 29th our office hosted a Halloween Family Health Fair at CPS 
Nixon Elementary with the Chicago Department of Public Health. Our office received a donation of the 
following from Tony's Finer Foods for this event. 
 

• 250 water bottles (12 packs of 25) 
• 1 24 carton of coca-cola 
• 1 24 carton of diet coke 
• 1 24 carton of sprite 
• 20 snack size bags of chips  
• 3 extra-large bags of assorted candy 

Our office also received a donation of 100 boxes of dry goods groceries from Lakeview Pantry.  
 
The candy, water bottles, dry goods groceries were given to the public. The chips and pop were made 
available to our volunteers and organizations tabling at the event.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
Best,  
 
Jessica 
 
-- 

Jessica Vásquez | Chief of Staff 
Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward 
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